
Everyone is 

Welcome! 

Supported by NHS England/Improvement a 

London based charity supporting the homeless 

population has created the “My Right to 

Healthcare” card, sometimes referred to as 

“GP Access Cards”.   

These are now being sent out nationally through 

local Healthwatch organisations for distribution 

to communities that may have faced barriers 

historically or are  not aware of their right to 

register. 

It is important that, other than the approved reasons for refusal, people 

are able to register without providing proof of address, immigration  

status, formal ID etc. 

You can find out more about this on the NHS England website which also provides 

links to online training for Reception staff 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/blog/everyone-is-welcome-in-general-practice/

